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; MAR 261986
| Docket No. 50-528

i
Arizona Nuclear Power Project'

; P. O. Box 52034
Phoenix, Arizona 85072 .

,

Attention: Mr. E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.
Executive Vice President

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated March 3,1986, informing us of the steps you
have taken to correct the items which we brought to your attention in our

i letter dated January 30, 1986. Your corrective-actions will be verified
during a future inspection.

i
Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

I
Sincerely,

1

Cnginal up3 g;
D. F. kIEWbh, Acting Director;

| Division of Reactor Safety and
'

Projects

bec w/ copy of letter dated 3/3/86:

RSB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
1 G. Cook, RV

B. Faulkenberry, RV,

J. Martin, RV
Project Inspector

,

Resident Inspector >
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